
 

 

 

Riga, 23/02/2024 

Nr. 1-14/114 

 

Nomination Committee 

European Hospital Pharmacist Association 

Rue Abbe Cuypers 3 

1040 Brussels 

Belgium 

 

 

Supporting letter for the Application of Marcela Heislerova for the Position of the 

EAHP Board Member 

 

 

Dear Members of the EAHP Nomination Committee,  

 

The Pharmacists’ Society of Latvia supports the application of Marcela Heislerova, a 

delegate of the Czech Association of Hospital Pharmacists, the Czech Republic, for the 

position of the EAHP board member for the term of June 2024 – June 2027. 

 

 

         
Yours sincerely, 

President of the Pharmacists’ Society of Latvia              D.Ķikute 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


